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PUBLIC EXPENDITURE SURVEY 1986: DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT

Note of a meeting held in the Chief Secretary's Room,
H M Treasury at 5.00pm on Monday, 29 September

PRESENT

HM Treasury Department of the Environment

Chief Secretary Secretary of State

Mr Butler Mr Heiser

Mr Jameson Mr Fletcher

Mr Moore Mr Osborn

Mr Turnbull Dr Smith

Mrs Brown

Mr Pirie

Mr Legg Property Service Agency
Mr Meadows
Mr Tarkowski

Mr Pike Mr Chipperfield
Mr Hawtin

Welsh Office

Mr Jeremiah

Opening Remarks

The Chief Secretary, proposed that water should be dealt with
first, followed by PSA, Housing and DOE other.

2. The Secretary of State proposed that, except in the case

of water, he should have discretion over the precise allocation

of reductions across his programme within the total savings agreed.

The Chief Secretary saw no difficulty in principle with this
proposal provided the amounts involved were small.

<& The Secretary of State said that it was possible that County
Hall might be sold bringing in receipts of about £60 million
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